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31 March 2023 
 
 
Dr James Popple  
Chief Executive Officer 
Law Council of Australia 
DX 5719 
CANBERRA ACT 2600 
 
By email: james.popple@lawcouncil.asn.au 
 
 
Dear Dr Popple 
 
INQUIRY INTO THE OPERATION OF THE NATIONAL REDRESS SCHEME 

 
Thank you for your memo dated 2 March 2023 ‘Inquiry into the Operation of the National 
Redress Scheme’ (the Memorandum) and the opportunity to comment on this matter. 
 
The Law Society would like to express its support for the position outlined in the LCA 
President’s letter to Ms Robyn Kruk AO dated 18 December 2020.  
 
This is a matter for consideration by the regulator in each state and it is important that the 
relevant people are able to approach and contact the regulator where necessary. 
 
Please let me know if the Law Society could provide further assistance to you in your 
consideration of this matter. If you have any queries please contact Mary Woodford, General 
Manager Advocacy and Professional Development on (08) 9324 8646 or 
mwoodford@lawsocietywa.asn.au.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Ante Golem 
President 
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